
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board has rescheduled its regular meeting on 
January 14, 2014 to Tuesday,  August 12, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. in the Selectmen's Room at 
15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH.  The following public hearing will be held that evening: 
 
2014-ANFP-003:  Walter & Doris Patridge (Owners) request final review of an annexation of 
.22 Acres from Map 110 Lot 064 to Map 110 Lot 063. The purpose of the annexation is to 
provide clear driveway access to the property located at 52 Pleasant Street.  The properties are 
located at 52 Pleasant Street and 70 Court Street in the Single Family (R-1) and General 
Residential (R-2) Zoning Districts.   
 
2014-SPFP-006A:  Edgell Road Real Estate, LLC (Owner) and Anthony Dattola (Agent) 
request final review of amendment to a Site Plan (2001-SPFP-006) approved with conditions on 
October 2, 2001.  The proposal includes erecting a 38 x 88 (approximately) square foot addition 
to the front gable of an existing indoor riding arena.  The property is located at 80 Edgell Road in 
the Rural (R) Zoning District. 
 
ALL PLANS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING 
DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 
 


